COPY.
lopd's Register of 5bippi1;g,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

6th December, 1920,

» Dear 8Sirs,
X, #With reference to the Special Survey K°1
! which became due at the end of October last on the . /

o "SCCONRY N°1", I have to acquaint you I am in receipt of'a

; : letter from the Society's Surveyors at New York in which

they state tuey have been informed by the Owners that this
matter should be taken up with iheir Office at Nagasaki
at which port the vesgel is in service, ThﬁgSarveyorn»aﬁd
they have already celmunicated with you on tge subjecty aﬁd
in the circumstances I shall be glad to learn in due course
how the case stands,
I am, Dear Birs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,
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The Surveyors,
NAGAS AXI,




